
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 
 

12th October 2018 
 

 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

Remember our bumper ooompah Oktoberfest social evening next 

Wednesday 17th October. 

 

Keg Beer, Surprise Servers, OOOmmpah band music and maybe a  

sing-along, if you feel inclined. 

 

Please make your reservations early to avoid disappointment.  Should you 

like to reserve a table, please let Hendra or Portia know with the number of 

guests on your table. Unless you will be paying for your tablemates, please 

get them to book with their own meal preferences (It's Chicken Schnitzels or 

Pork Sausage Casserole, plus Potato Soup and Berry Mousse) 

 

Names of guests need to be sent to Bev Jackson (Why not use Whatsapp? 082 

551 3527), so as she can plan arrangements. 

 

Enjoy the beer!       Eins, Zwei, Drei.      Prost !!! Zum Wohl 

 

 

 

SEE NEXT PAGE FOR BEER VOUCHER COLLECTION 
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17
TH

 OCTOBER 2018 
 

KEG BEER VOUCHERS 
 

We are delighted to announce that we have a full allocation for our keg!  Thank you 
to all those who helped us make this Oktoberfest special.   
 
If you have ordered beer, we now have vouchers available for collection.  The cost is 
R20 per 500 ml.  If possible please bring the correct amount for payment. 
 
Please collect these from our home (No 87) on Saturday 13th between 12noon and 
4pm or on Sunday between 2pm and 6pm. 
 
If these times do not suit you, please call (Ext 1087) and we can make another 
arrangement. 
 
 
Thank you again! 
 
 
Judy and Ian Stuart 
  

 

 

 

 


